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National Institution for Human Rights expresses its deep sorrow and regret for 

the death of the policeman Yasser Theeb a member of the security forces in the 

Ministry of Interior and the injury of two other security men on Saturday, July 6, 

2013 after a locally made bomb exploded near Sitra (Wadian) cemetery while 

they were performing their duty to secure roads and protect citizens and public 

and private property. 

 

National Institution for Human Rights calls, with the advent of the month of 

Ramadan, on wise people in the community to counter the phenomenon of 

violence by taking unified and effective stances to stop all illegal acts. It also calls 

on everyone to necessarily contribute to the transition from the state of tension to 

a state of relaxation so as to achieve national reconciliation and reconstruction of 

the modern State. 

 

National Institution extends its condolences and consolation to the family of the 

policeman Yasser Theeb, praying to God Almighty to inspire his family patience 

and solace, and also wishs a speedy recovery to the injured in this tragic incident. 

 

*  *  * 


